
Year 6 Home Learning – Week Commencing 13/07/2020 

Hello everyone,  

It has been great seeing some of you again this week! I have been busy over the 

past two weeks speaking to your new high schools about your new classes. If you 

would like to discuss any concerns regarding high school, please don’t hesitate to 

email or ring the school for more support.  

lmills@moorside-academy.co.uk 

National Oak Assemblies  

https://classroom.thenational.academy/assemblies/ 

There is no new content on ONA this week but if you could look back at some of 

their old lessons and assemblies. You might even like to try learning some 

Spanish before you start high school in September.  

Topic  

In school this week we have been looking a little more into our topic Titanic. We 

have been looking at who was to blame and we are going to be watching the film 

at the end of the week. Try and find out some more about how the Titanic sank 

and you could even make your own fact file about the event.  

Maths 

We have also been looking at measurement conversions and have been busy using 

the ‘sliding method’ to convert. Have a go at the worksheet that I’ve attached 

on the website.   
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